
 
 
 
Mapping 
 
December 6, 2017 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, December 6, 2017 in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Chairman Al 
Manint.  Attending were:  Manint, Robert Murrell, Ray Spencer, Randy Keith, Eric Seibring, and 
Keri Nusbaum. 
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the minutes of the November 
1, 2017 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
There was no old business. 
 
New Business:  
 
Expense claims for November were presented.  
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the claims of $267.50.  
Roll was called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments:  Bob Murrell brought up concerns that the maps are not being utilized as they could 
or should be. He said there are properties which are not assessed or taxed properly. Money has 
been spent for the flyover, and it is not being used to its full potential. 
Nusbaum said that the township assessors and the Supervisor of Assessments receive the 
complete list of all building permits issued each year. If the building is permitted, it should be on 
the tax rolls. Seibring said that one of the intended purposes of the flyover is as a tool for the 
assessors.  
 
The committee will ask Sandy Schlosser to attend next month’s meeting with a township 
assessor if possible to answer questions about how the County Board could help them use the 
tools available to them.  
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 10:17 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


